
From: Joynul I  
Sent: 09 May 2023 10:57 
To: Planning 
Subject: Reference number 2022/3853/P  
 
Dear officer, 
 
I’m emailing you to advise you of my support for the Observation Wheel at 
Camden Lock. I have grown up & stayed a local resident for 27 years, 
predominantly in NW5. I can speak for many residents that we have seen many 
upgrades/improvements within the market itself. It has become more safer & 
cleaner for all not just residents but also people passing through the borough 
thus improving the quality of life here. The markets provide a lot of 
opportunities for local people and business. But not all have access to the 
same support such as Independent business so need some encouragement & 
support. That’s the reason why I write this letter of support. Hope this was 
helpful & to hear back from you soon. 
 
Regards, 
 
Joynul. 
 
reference number 2022/3853/P 
 
 


